
	

	

September	2017	
	
Dear	Parents	
	
I	cordially	invite	you	to	an		
	

OPEN	EVENING	
to	be	held	on		

WEDNESDAY	27th	SEPTEMBER	2017	
from	

6.00	pm	–	8.30	pm	
	

This	will	give	you	an	opportunity	to	view	the	school,	meet	staff	and	to	see	at	first	hand	the	work	
being	done	by	our	pupils.		You	will	receive	a	prospectus	via	the	primary	school	prior	to	the	evening.			
	
There	will	be	three	brief	introductory	talks	by	the	Headteacher	at	6.00	pm,	6.45	pm	and	7.30	pm	for	
“new	parents”.		Conducted	tours	of	the	school	will	be	available	throughout	the	evening.		Parents	of	
existing	pupils,	who	are	not	attending	the	introductory	talk,	should	aim	to	arrive	from	6.30	pm	
onwards.			
	
There	will	be	a	one	way	system	in	operation	during	the	evening	to	alleviate	congestion	around	the	
school.		Cars	may	enter	Rookery	Avenue	but	must	leave	via	Townfield	Avenue,	as	directed	by	our	
signage	and	parking	officers.		Additional	parking	is	available	at	the	rear	of	the	school,	accessed	via	St	
Oswald’s	Road	and	at	St	Oswald’s	&	St	Edmund	Arrowsmith	Church	car	park.		Please	refrain	from	
parking	in	the	adjacent	streets	to	allow	flow	of	traffic	and	minimise	disruption	for	our	neighbours.			
	
I	look	forward	to	seeing	you	on	the	evening.			
	
Yours	faithfully	

	
M	J	DUMICAN	
HEADTEACHER	
	


